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 This month we have 
been learning about 
health and fitness. We 
watched caterpillars turn 
to butterflies, and planted 
flowers.  
 I have sent home letter 
cards or site words for the 
kids to practice until the 
end of the year. I will be 
testing them next week on 
those for report cards. All 
the kids have been doing 
AWESOME!!!  I cannot be-
lieve that it is already the 
end of the school year. It’s 
very bittersweet as I have 
loved watching the kids 
learn and grow, and I’m 
excited for them to go to 
KDG, yet sad at the same 
time.  Some of my kiddos 
will still be with me next 
year, so that is exciting 
too.  

 

 

 

Reminder 
 May 15th– ZOO MONEY DUE 
 
May 18th— LAST DAY OF    
               PREK 
 
May 19th - ZOO DAY 
 
Zoo trip—remember the school is not 
transporting kids to the zoo, parents 
are responsible for providing trans-
portation and staying with their kids 
at the zoo.  

Have a fantastic  

and fun summer!! 

Stay safe!!! 




